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	Vol. 3; Issue 7
	Phil Isringhausen, Grand Knight
	Dec 2K / Jan 2K+1

	

	

	1st Sunday Rosary: Dec. 3rd at St. Francis at 9:30am and Jan. 7th at Holy Ghost at 9:30am

	
	
	

	

	Just a reminder! If you haven’t already returned your Vocation Raffle tickets, please do so by Friday Dec. 29, 2000. They need to be forwarded to the State Committee. We need everyone’s participation as this money is used to help support our ever-needed Seminarians.

	
	
	

	

	Hall Rental : Call Pete Madson (498-6303) if you wish to rent the hall for your special occasion.

	
	
	

	

	Have you played BINGO lately?? Every Sunday! 
Kitchen opens at 5pm with Early Bird at 6:50pm…

	
	
	

	

	Knights of Columbus Business Meetings – Dec. 12th and Jan. 9th, each starting at 8:00pm

	
	
	

	

	A near capacity crowd attended the Knights of Columbus Dinner Auction, held November 18! We had many wonderful items for the auction. Thank you to Pete and Pam Madson for organizing this annual event. Thanks to all of the individual and business donations. Thanks to those who helped with the set-up and conducted the auction. Thanks to all who attended. Also a special thanks to our auctioneer, Mike Prough, and to all of his staff for donating their skill and time.

	
	
	

	

	Once again we had a successful Turkey Dinner held on November 5.  This could not have been accomplished without the dedicated help of our members & spouses who gave countless hours of their time. Thanks to everyone who helped and to those who came out to enjoy this wonderful meal!

	
	
	

	

	Christmas Party! On December 15, 2000, we will have our party starting at 6pm. Music will be provided by Tim Ostermeyer. The KCs will provide the basic food items, so please bring an 

hor’dourve & let’s celebrate the holiday season together!

	
	
	

	I would like to thank the 4th Degree for accepting five fellow brothers and myself on Nov. 11, 2000 into their membership. A special thanks to the six brothers and their spouses who were on hand to witness our special day induction into the Patriotic Degree.

	The Salvation Army has asked us to ring the bell for them on Dec. 9, 2000 from 9am to 9pm at Shop N Save in Jerseyville. If you could help, please stop by or call the club to put your name down for an hour and help someone less fortunate than us this holiday season.

	
	
	

	After the first of the year, you may be contacted to help cook on a Friday night. We serve food from 6pm to 8pm and we desperately need more help. Please say yes if you are contacted. Even if we don’t contact you, we would appreciate anyone wanting to step up and volunteer for a Friday night.

	
	
	

	Membership dues cards may be paid for in person or by mail. Dues cards for 2001 will be $35 and will be available after December 1, 2000. 
Any one who is a year past in dues will be dropped from membership. Last call!

	
	
	

	
	
	

	4th Degree News: We had a very successful Fourth Degree Exemplification in Galesburg, Illinois on November 11, 2000. I welcome the following new Fourth Degree members: Chuck Amburg, 
Dave Weiner, Dave Plummer, Bill Welbourne, Phil Isringhausen, and Rick Davis.  

Due to upcoming holiday events, our next meeting is scheduled for December 10, 2000 from Noon to 2pm. This meeting is open to all 4th degree members and their spouses or guests. 
Lunch will be provided at the December meeting and will be served promptly at Noon; the meeting will begin at 12:45 pm. 

Thanks! Andy Macias – 498-6044.

	
	
	

	

	

	Upcoming Events:

	

	-- December 15th – Christmas Party, starts at 6pm. 
                                Tim Ostermeyer to entertain everyone: 7pm – 11pm!  Bring an appetizer!

	-- Hawaiian Luau! Fourth Degree sponsored on February 10, 2001. Mark your calendars now!

	
	
	

	
	
	

	We are in desperate need of cooks for Friday Evenings. We have a calendar to sign up on. 
Call or come by and sign up for a Friday evening. 
Thank you!

	

	

	See us and the Chit-Chat on the web: 
www.jerseyville2000.com

	

	

	

	

	                                                                                                                            Sincerely,

	

	

	

	                                                                                              Grand Knight


